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To My Maryland Rays of Sunshine,  

Thank you to all auxiliaries that 

sent their monthly mailers. It is so 

rewarding to receive reports of all 

activities and donations of time 

and efforts you put forth for our 

VA Medical Centers. 

 

 

Your donations to the Hospital Program has made a grand contribution to our VA 

Medical Centers and the patients in treatment at these wonderful facilities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Delivering quilts to patients at Martinsburg VA Medical 

Center. 

$2,000 donation to Martinsburg VAMC.  
Left: Judy Holt, VFWA Associate 
Representative to Martinsburg 


